
August 18, 2020 

Planning Board Meeting Minutes: 

Planning Board Member Attendees 

 Doug O’Dell 

 Thomas Newell 

 Greg Sikosek 

 Matthew Clark 

Agenda: New Business 

No old business 

New Business:  

 Officers: 

o Planning Board Chairman – Greg Sikosek 

o Planning Board Deputy Chairman: vacant 

o Secretary – unassigned 

o Communication / Education Manager – Thomas Newell 

o Fremont Land Expert – Doug Odell 

 Town Board on August 11, 2020 appointed Matthew Clark as the new member of the 

Planning Board.  His term will be August 11, 2020 – August 12, 2025.  The majority of the 

meeting focused on Matt introducing himself and providing his personal background and 

interest in being part of the community.  Although he has spent considerable time away 

during his military service, he was originally from the area and looks forward to being a part 

of this community once again. 

 Noise Ordinance.  Greg Sikosek reported that he is still reviewing the copies of noise 

ordinance provisions for potential incorporation into a similar ordinance for the Town of 

Fremont.  Due to its rural characteristics, it may be difficult to implement or enforce.   

- Farm equipment may exceed noise ordinance specified limitations in normal operation 

- Discharge of firearms used legally in target practice or authorized hunting activities will 

likely exceed specified levels. 

- Motor vehicles such as motorcycles, legally licensed to operate on public roads may 

exceed specified levels. 

Next Meeting September 15, 2020 


